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COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING 

MINUTES 

TUESDAY JANUARY 20, 2015 

WEST HILLS HOSPITAL 1ST FL CONFERENCE ROOM, WEST HILLS 
APPROVED FEBRUARY 17, 2015  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Co-Chair, Steve Randall 

 

Those in attendance were Steve Randall, Ron Sobel, Char Rothstein, Dan Brin, Aida Abkarians, and 

Nicole Flessati.  A quorum was established. 

 

December 16, 2014 minutes were approved as amended with the location of the skate park changed 

from Woodland Hills to Lanark Park in Canoga Park. 

 

Steve Randall gave an update on the success of the petition. 

 

3 Possible sites were discussed: The Pulte Home Development, located at Roscoe and Valley Circle, the 

Lederer Property on the south side of Sherman Way, and Fallbrook Mall 

 

Char spoke with the project manager of Pulte Homes, and reported that he is looking into it and will get 

back to her as soon as possible.  

 

Dan has called ROIC the new owners of Fallbrook Mall and is meeting with the director on Thursday. It 

was suggested that Dan should tell Fallbrook Mall Director about the power of the WHNC in reaching 

the citizens of West Hills (currently 43,000+ population) and advertising in the Facebook site. 

 

Steve Randall had prepared a letter to be presented to the property owners of the Lederer Property 

regarding the benefits of them donating some land back to the community of West Hills for the 

Community Center. After reading the letter, the committee members suggested for the letter to be 

shorter and more productive. However it was decided by the whole committee to put the letter on hold 

until Dan and Char arrange a meeting with the property owners, Michael Harris and David Spiegel. 

 

Aida and Steve urged getting more petition signatures, so we can at least have 1,000 signatures on file. 

 

Steve announced that the next meeting of this committee will be Tuesday, February 17, 2015 at 7:30PM 

at West Hills Hospital. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:55 PM by Steve Randall. 
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